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19 May 1930 – 02 July 2016

Email July 2016: Dear Professor Skogestad,
Rudy had mentioned your Nordic Process Control meeting and your kind invitation and we were looking forward to it.
Unfortunately, I must with infinite sorrow inform you that my husband passed away last week. 
He would so much have liked to have some more yars to pursue his research, but that was not to be.
Sincerely yours, Dina Kalman


